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Children in grades First through Sixth are invited to join the adventures of 
Scouting! The time commitment is an hour or two a month and memories 
are for a lifetime! 
 
 
For more information, please contact Ted Gullo at tedgullo@gmail.com or 
(917) 445-1883. 
 
 
 
 
 

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is 
not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of 
Education.  


